
Minutes 
     

Camden Town Council 

Indiana Office of Community and Rural Affairs 

Downtown Revitalization Project 

First Public Hearing  

December 10, 2009 

  

The properly advertised public hearing for the Downtown Revitalization Planning Grant 
was called to order at 7:00pm by Council President Peter Wagoner with the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  Present were Council Members Richard Fite and Andy Kelly, Clerk-
Treasurer Pat Casserly, town attorney Anne Briggs and five guests. 

  

Mr. Wagoner stated that this meeting was held to provide interest citizens an opportunity 
to express their views on the downtown revitalization project. A grant for the project was 
submitted but failed to be funded.  A review of the first grant highlighted areas where 
improvements could be made but there are some scoring areas, such as “distress”,  that 
are out of the town’s control.  The project scope was reviewed by Clerk-Treasurer Pat 
Casserly who is also the grant administrator.  The proposal will be submitted on or before 
January 8th, 2010 and the grant application is due March 19th. 

  

RFQs for an engineer were advertised and one response, Municipal Civil Corp, was 
received.  The packet will be reviewed and a determination on the engineer will be made 
at the year end meeting. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 by a motion from Mr. Fite. 
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